
Freshers welcome programme organized by English department, Victoria Institution 

(College) 

The Freshers Welcome of the current Semester 1 students was given by the students of 

Semester 5 of the Department of English on 28.11.2024 at Keshub Memorial Hall of the 

college along with a cultural programme. In addition, a Talent Spotting Competition was held 

that included recitation, solo dance, duet among others. The programme was of a long 

duration, and very well organized with perfect decorations, cake cutting and conducted with 

great zest. Many students of Semester 3 were also present in the programme. The faculty 

members of the Department of English were present on the occasion. The students and 

teachers both gave their welcome addresses.  

 

SOME PHOTOGRAPHS OF THE PROGRAMME 

 

 

 Smt. Anuradha Basu (HOD) addressing the students in farewell programme 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Smt. Anuradha Basu (HOD) and Smt. Sananda Laha along with the students of 

English department 

 

Cultural performances by the 

students of English department 



 

 

 

 

 

Winner of Talent Spotting Competition 

A group photograph: The faculties and students of English department 


